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Public Briefing 

The Federal Response to Anti-Asian Racism in the United States 

March 24, 2023 | Washington, D.C. 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – On Friday, March 24, 2023, U.S. Commission on Civil Rights 
will hold a briefing on the federal government’s response to anti-Asian racism in the 
United States. The Commission’s investigation seeks to examine the federal 
government’s role in documenting, prosecuting, and preventing hate crimes against 
persons of Asian descent.  
 
Please join the Commission at this public briefing where Commissioners will hear from 
subject matter experts such as government officials, academics, law enforcement 
professionals, advocates, and impacted persons.  
 
DATE: 
Friday, March 24, 2023 

 
LOCATION: 
The National Press Club 
529 14th Street NW, 13th Floor 
Washington, DC 20045 
(202) 662-7506 
 
The National Press Club is a secure facility which for entry of all attendees/staff must 
have this QR code on phone or printed material to scan and pass through security gates 
at the entrance of the Club on the 13th floor: 

 
 
The briefing will also be live-streamed on the Commission’s YouTube page. 
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AGENDA: 
Briefing (expert panels): 1 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. ET* 

An opportunity for the public to share written comments or written testimony can be  
made by submitting documents to antiasianhatecrimes@usccr.gov by April 24, 2023. 

Stay abreast of updates at www.usccr.gov and on Twitter and Facebook. 

*Schedule subject to change

### 

The U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, established by the Civil Rights Act of 1957, is the only independent, bipartisan 
agency charged with advising the President and Congress on civil rights and reporting annually on federal civil rights 
enforcement. Our 56 state Advisory Committees offer a broad perspective on civil rights concerns at state and 
local levels. The Commission: in our 7th decade, a continuing legacy of influence in civil rights. For information about 
the Commission, please visit www.usccr.gov and on Twitter and Facebook. 
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